
 
 
 

Open House @ 
Tecumseh and Cook 

May 7, 2018 
4:30-6:30 p.m. 

Open to all families who are currently enrolled or interested in enrolling 
their child in the ​Johnson County Central Preschool Program​. This open 

house will give you an opportunity to see the preschool classroom, 
meet the teacher, and ask any questions you may have.  

An Orientation night will also be held in August. 
If you have any questions, please call: 402-335-3320. 

 

 


